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Site investigation work in your area 

Safe Accessible Transport program 
August 2025 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Dharug and Gadigal people as the Traditional Custodians of 
the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

The NSW Government is improving 
accessibility and safety at Lewisham Station.  

Planning is underway to improve Lewisham 
Station under the Safe Accessible Transport 
program, which aims to make public transport 
safe, inclusive and easy to use for all passengers, 
especially people with disability, elderly, people 
with prams or luggage and others who may be 
experiencing mobility problems. 

What work are we doing?  
We are planning to undertake drainage 
investigation work to inform further project 
development. 
Work includes: 

• Removing drain covers or grates to enable 
investigations of drainage pits and stormwater 
pipes at four locations in and around the 
station 

• Undertaking investigations using a CCTV drain 
camera 

• Re-covering and tidying up any testing 
locations. 

When and where we’ll be working 
We will be carrying out work in the station 
underpass and along Victoria Street for one 
evening, between 8pm and 4am. The work is 
scheduled for Monday 11 August, but may be 
postponed in the event of poor weather. 
Work is scheduled to occur during the evening 
period to reduce the impact on the community 
and passengers, and is not expected to generate 
much noise.  

What will this mean for you? 
You may notice:  

• workers and up to two vehicles around the 
station and workers undertaking 
investigations in the station underpass and 
along Victoria Street 

• traffic control and signage  
• short-term parking impacts 

• minor noise from equipment. 

Temporary parking impacts 
One parking space will be temporarily unavailable 
on Victoria Street, near Railway Terrace, to 
facilitate investigations in the station underpass. 
The space will be released as soon as work is 
complete. 
An additional site vehicle carrying equipment will 
be parked next to drainage pits along Victoria 
Street to enable investigation work.  

Managing our impacts 
We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to 
the community and the environment. This work is 
designed to minimise impact. 
This includes: 

• reducing our noise as much as possible 

• turning machinery and equipment off when not 
in use 

• releasing parking spaces as soon as they are 
no longer needed. 
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Location of work area  
 

 
 
 

 

Contact us 

 

 
1800 684 490 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

transport.nsw.gov.au/lewisham  
 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 

 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

 

 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 
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